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Following the latest government guidelines the Liphook Academy of Dance will close its 
doors with immediate effect due to the covid-19 pandemic. Legally all dance studios 
must close. If the government schedule goes to plan we shall be able to resume classes 
on Thursday 3rd December.  

 
The free trials for the new Primary classes for 4-5 year olds will thus be on Saturday 12th 
December. This is assuming that guidelines and circumstances do not change again. 
 
Lessons will now be available via Zoom. This worked very well during the last lockdown. 
In order to access lessons for ballet grades 1, 2, 4, 5, 6 and progressive you will be sent 
links via email. Please ensure you register the day before and pay via the paypal link 
weekly. This is a pay as you go service. Lessons are 30 minutes for ballet grades @ £5 and 
45 minutes for progressive @ £8.    
 
The timetable is as follows and starts on Saturday 7th November 
Grade 1: 9.30 – 10.00 
Grade 2: 10.00 – 10.30 
Grade 4: 10.30 – 11.00 
Grade 5: 11.00 – 11.30 
Grade 6: 11.30 – 12.00 
Progressive: 12.30 – 1.15 
 
If anyone would like street or chi ball classes please email your requests and if there is 
enough interest classes will be created. Private ballet, street and chi ball Zoom lessons are 
also available on request. Please email dance@liphookacademyofdance.co.uk with your 
preferred times/days. 
 
Obviously the dance shop will also now have to close; if you do need any items please 
feel free to email arr@lemur.co.uk with your orders. Payment is via BACS and orders can 
be collected from Anne’s doorstep. Anne also keeps a range of dance related gifts which 
make great stocking fillers.  
 
We both wish you and your families’ good health and hope to see you all in person in 
December.  
 
See you on Zoom!  
Best wishes 
Rebecca  
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